
Thursday November 2, 2023 9:16 AM
November PTO Meeting Minutes

Approved October 2023 minutes Cheryl and Cara

Third VP - Mrs N
● Thank you for the upcoming authors visit. Some classes have started to read the

authors’ books in class already. The visit will help to inspire the students to read and
explore their own writing.

● Third through fifth grade book clubs will take place the week of the author visit.
● Thank you for the wishlist items and all the library volunteers

President’s Report -Theresa
● Thank you to all the Book Fair volunteers, especially Beth for running the event the last

seven years. We will need more co-chairs for this event next year.
● Parents Night Out and Harvest Festival were successful events. Thank you to the

committees. Each event had a nice sense of community.
● Marigold Boutique - Thank you to Coolidge Mom, Tara. She held a fundraising event at

her store.
● Thank you Mrs N. for organizing the author visit and book orders.
● Thank you to all the class parents that made Halloween a great day for the students
● Directories are out. Please check with your kids to make sure they were not left at

school.
● Bagel Lunch is still in need of volunteers. Please sign up, each slot is 20 minutes. The

link for sign up is in the weekly e-blast.
● WEF has the ongoing Thanksgiving Pie fundraiser. Flier will be in the Friday folder Mr. F

sends out.
WEF “We are Wyckoff” ends on 11/14. Make sure to select Coolidge when ordering.
Coolidge will get funds raised back to the school. Blankets and umbrellas are new this
time.

● Tonight is the second Strategic Planning Meeting at EMS in the MPR from 7-8:30 PM



Treasurer- Andrea

First VP - Kristen
● Directories are out. Please check with your kids to make sure they were not left at

school. Feel free to email her with questions about the directory.

Economy Shop- Ashley
● Thank you to all the volunteers. Ashley volunteers every Thursday, feel free to call or text

if you would like to volunteer or scan the QR code below. Our next Coolidge week is
January 3-6.



●

Second VP-Michelle
● Thank you for all those who participated in our photoshoot fundraiser
● Taco Tuesday at Blue Moon - Coolidge will receive 20% of sales back when Coolidge is

mentioned. Fundraising is for take-in or take-out and towards gift cards
● Box Tops and Bubbles are on going

Principals Report - Mr. F.
● Thank you to all the volunteers for the Harvest Festival. The rain date was a perfect day.
● Thank you to class parents for their help with Halloween
● Parent teacher conferences start next week 11/6 and 11/13 (half day of school- no lunch)
● 11/14 is a delayed opening (like a normal inclement weather delay) lunch will be served

that day
● Student Council elections have taken place. Thank you to Mrs T. and Mrs P. It was a

good lesson in civics. The students made posters and speeches, before voting took
place. The executive board is made of Fifth Graders and each Fourth Grade class has a
representative. The executive board helps out at the school wide meetings.

● There is a school wide meeting on 11/8/23 we encourage the students to wear their spirit
wear.

● Have a Happy Thanksgiving!

Meeting ended 9:57 AM - Cate and Cheryl
Presentation Link: PTO Meeting Slides - November

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/13WTCsGmIN7qvZ1IyM6_3xgkCca1yob93Zpcru9SjwQ0/edit?usp=sharing

